
 

 

John 12:26 Whoever serves me must 

follow me; and where I am, my servant also will 

be. My Father will honour the one who serves 

me.” 

Reflection:  Jesus is speaking in front of a group 

of non-Jewish seekers, who have come to see 

Him in Jerusalem. The main message He is giving 

deals with the need for a person to "die" to 

themselves in order to "live" in eternal life. This is 

not a question of earning one's salvation—rather, 

it's a measure of a person's sincerity. Those who 

earnestly want to submit to God will put Him at the very top of their priorities. They won't "love" things 

as much as they "love" God and His will.  

We can't out serve, out love, or out give Jesus. He longs to bless us. He longs to pour out heaven's riches 

and grace upon us. Even more incredibly, he longs to honor us. When our lives are over, God the Father, 

LORD of the entire universe, will honor all who have served his Son and blessed others in Jesus' name! 

Unbelievable? No, just another example of God's incredible grace! 

Every day we have the opportunity to be servants for Jesus Christ. Our homes, work areas, schools, and 

places of leisure allow us to minster for our Savior. 

When others look at our lives do they see the reflection of Jesus?  Do they see something different in us 

as opposed to those who do not name the name of Christ? 

We must be obedient followers of Jesus and His word to serve Him well. 

Will we be those servants today? 

 

Loving Father and Holy God, please help me follow the will of Jesus and serve others in his name. 

Father, I know that I cannot earn your grace, but I want to serve others in Jesus’ name and help them 

find your grace. In the name of the Lord Jesus I pray. Amen.  

ST PAUL’S LUTHERAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER         Term 3 Week 1                   13 July 2021 

Year 6 Longreach Safari Adventures 2018 

ACTING PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Term 3.  

I trust that you have all stayed safe and enjoyed the term break. It is lovely to have you back, the school campus always 

feels very different during the breaks without our families. 

Over the term break the previous OSHC building has successfully been removed and relocated to a new home at 

Redeemer College at Rochdale. GDL Landscapes have been busy creating a sensory garden in its place. We are hoping that this will be completed by 

the end of this week. 

A very big thank you to our Grounds Staff Mr Ian McKellar and Mrs Karen Dickens for all the work they did for this project as well as other projects over 

the break. 

We welcome Mr Daniel Campbell as one of our Year 6 teachers. Daniel replaces Matt Nicholls who has joined the Exec Team for the remainder of the 

year as I fill the role of Acting Principal. 

Diary Dates 2021 

Thursday 15 July  

Year 6 Parliament House & Synagogue 

Monday 19 July 

Year 5 Soccer Tournament  

Monday 26 July  

Community Consultation Day  

3:30pm—5:30pm  

Tuesday 27 July 

Parent Workshop VSC for Parent 

Volunteers  

2:00pm & 6:00pm  

Tuesday 27 July  

Year 4-6 District Athletics  

Wednesday 28 July  

Year 4-6 District Athletics  

St Paul’s Lutheran Church Sunday Services 
are on Sunday at 9:00am and online via 
Facebook and YouTube. 
 

If you have questions about the Christian 
Faith, please contact Pastor Mike on 
0421 131 965 or 5432 4419 

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture, Qld 4510   07 5495 5899           WWW.STPAULSLPS.QLD.EDU.AU           postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au  

https://biblesocietyofaustralia.cmail20.com/t/j-l-fcuktl-tkdhktjjc-k/
http://www.stpaulslps.qld.edu.au
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2021 SCHOOL THEME - WISDOM - The Lord gives Wisdom [Proverbs 2:6]  

Knowledge comes from Learning. Wisdom comes from Living. Anthony Douglas Williams.  

Tomorrow morning there will be an announcement from our School Council Chairperson Mr Tim Powell regarding 

our new Principal.  

We look forward to sharing many and varied activities with you as families this term. 

 

Lois Kube 

Acting Principal  

FROM THE ACTING DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  
 
 
Welcome to Term 3 

Welcome back and welcome to Term 3. I am looking forward to seeing you all around as I begin my time as Acting 

Deputy Principal. Let’s start with some key events and dates, kicking off with Semester One reports, which will be 

available on parent lounge from Wednesday 14 July.  

 

It is going to be a busy, but fun filled term with many activities happening. We have the Year 6 Excursion to Parliament 

House on Thursday 15 July followed by a visit from Mark Ryan MP to the classroom on Friday. Lots of luck and best 

wishes to our Year 5 boys (soccer) team who as overall winners of the recent gala day events, have qualified to compete in the South East Queensland 

championships on Monday 19 July. Years 3,5 and 6 have camps later in the term followed by a welcome return of Expo night. A night of sharing 

students learning which we all missed last year due to all the restrictions. Keep an eye on class messages closer to the event in Week 6.  

 

It’s so great to have families back for school events and we look forward to Grandparents Day in Week 7. Week 8 is going to be busy one with the 

Fathers and Sons’ event to celebrate Father’s Day, Book Week and our dress up parade and the return of the GSP Soccer Christian Schools Cup 

Tournament. The massive week wraps up with the much anticipated St. Paul’s Spring Fair on Saturday 4 September. Then we will all catch our breath!! 

 

Council Parking Laws 

Moreton Bay Regional Council (MBRC) Local Laws Unit undertakes a School Parking Patrol Program where officers complete scheduled school patrols, 

both in the morning and afternoon to ensure that vehicles are parked in a safe and lawful manner. The primary aim of the program is to ensure that 

students and family members/caregivers are able to safely move around the school area as part of dropping off or picking up students from the 

school.  

 

The Moreton Bay Regional Council Local Law No. 5 (Parking) 2011 and Transport Operations (Road Use Management) Act 1999 control parking or 

stopping of vehicles on footpaths, bicycle paths, marked yellow lines, shared paths, dividing strips and nature strips, along with vehicles parking across 

residents driveways and within ‘”No Stopping’, and ‘Bus Zones’ and Pick-up / Drop-off zones. Council is legally required to enforce these areas and the 

School Parking Patrol Program forms part of this process. Drivers are reminded that footpaths and nature strips are in place to promote pedestrian 

movement in a safe manner along roadsides and that drivers and residents must not stop on a bicycle path, shared path, dividing strip or nature strip. 

Please also note that vehicles that are parked with two wheels up and two wheels down is not considered as a lawful parking practice.  

 

Local laws Officers conduct enforcement through the issuance of Penalty Infringement Notices as part of each School Parking Patrol. Please be aware 

that Council Officers may take photographic evidence of vehicles stopping or parking illegally with Penalty Infringement Notices to be issued via mail at 

a later date to the offending vehicle’s owner.  

 

Visit www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/parking for further guidance on parking restrictions.  

 

For any further information, members of the School Community are welcome to contact Moreton Bay Regional Council on 3205 0555.  

 

 

http://www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/parking
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Mission Statement:   St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School equips our community of learners with a Christian world view for living through sharing the love of Jesus.  Our inclusive 

community provides a quality future-focused education in an ever-changing world, encourages excellence and inspires a love of active lifelong learning. 

Mr Nicholls Quiz Corner   

Now you may be aware that this week there was a big football game and yet again, England lost on 

penalties, so Mr Nicholls needs cheering up. But lets look back and reflect that once upon a time, 

England did in fact win something. The year was 1966. Yes, still our only international football 

tournament win. For a prize, I’m looking for the 1st person to tell me who scored a hat trick for England 

in that game. (So far, still the only person in history to do so in a World Cup Final). Answers on a piece of 

paper and handed in to the front office with your name. Remember, only the 1st person handed in with 

the correct answer wins the prize.  

 

Mr Matt Nicholls 

Acting Deputy Principal  

 

CELEBRATING STUDENTS AWARDS

Congratulations to the following students who have recently received Student Awards:

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE HEAD OF TEACHING AND LEARNING   

  

Reading Challenge  
 
This term, our reading challenge theme is READ - EXPLORE. Keep an eye out for this challenge on See Saw as the challenges 
link in with the Book Week competition in Term 3.  
 
Family Book Club 
 
This term, we will begin a Family Book Club. The book for the term is in line with the READ - EXPLORE theme. The book is 
Nim's Island. We will have 10 copies of Nim's Island available to borrow as a special, month-long loan for families to read together. At the end of the 
term, we will watch Nim's Island, after school, with sleeping bags and pillows, as a family event. Parents, please feel free to look at reviews for 
this book and movie and decide if you would like your family to participate. 
 
 
Wattle Seeds in Space 
 
There has been a small delay in the delivery of our wattle seeds from space due to weather for the undocking of SpaceX22 
(our wattle seeds are onboard). We will keep you informed about the arrival date – the seeds will be cleared by NASA and 
then to JAXA and then to us.  
 
Report Cards 
Semester 1 report cards will be released onto Parent Lounge at 12:00pm tomorrow 14th of July. Prep reports, modified 
reports and settling in letters will be sent home in a sealed envelope.  
 
 
Emma Bird  
Head of Teaching and Learning  

GLAD CENTRE NEWS  

 
READING CHALLENGE: 

Congratulations to the following students who completed the Term 2 Reading Challenge READ - THINK. 

Prep - Leon Lake, Year 1 - Declan Conway, Chelsea Osborne, Lyoto Lake, Michael Cox, Year 2 – Aztec Smith, Hannah Church, Year 3 – Violet Conway, 

Year 4 - Lily Grice, Year 5 – Amelia Bird, Scarlet Yee, Krish Kumar, Year 6 – Eden Ryan, Nathan Mali 

 

BOOK WEEK: Monday 21st - Friday 27th August 

 

Book Week is an annual event that highlights the importance of reading and draws on the joy of stories and the creativity of Australian books. 

 

It’s me again 
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UNIFORM SHOP  

Monday 8.00-9.00am & 

Wednesday 8.00-9.00am 

& 2.30-3.30pm. 

Orders can be submitted 

online on Flexischools or 

ordered through the school 

office and delivered to 

students on uniform shop 

days. 

SCHOOL TIMES 

8.00am 

Students Supervised 

8.20am 

Warning Bell to Classes 

8.30am 

Learning Begins 

10.50am - 11.30am 

Morning Recess 

12.50pm - 1.30pm 

Lunch  

3.00pm 

End of School Day 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Senior Assembly  

Friday 8.35am 

Junior Assembly  

Thursday 8.35am 

CHAPEL TIME 

Whole School Chapel  

Wednesday 8.35am 

@StPaulsLutheranPrimary School 

@StPaulsLutheranKindy 

@SPLCCaboolture 

@SPLPSBuySwapSell 

@StPaulsLPSAlumni  
 

Join the P&F closed group: 
https://www.facebook.com/
groups/SPLPSPandF/ 

To advertise in our Newsletter please email newsletter@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

MUSIC CLUB 

Does your child love to sing? We have an exciting new Music 
Club commencing for Year 1 students this term. Year 1 
students are invited to attend Music Club each Thursday lunch 
time in the music room with Ms Ellwood. Students will have 
the opportunity to participate in three types of activities—
music and movement, singing games and early years choir. 
Through play-based learning, our young musicians will make 
music together in a fun and engaging way.  

 

Carol Ellwood 

Music and Drama Teacher  

 

 

The theme this year is Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds.   

 

Below is a list of the events being held.   

 

Book Fair: Monday 23rd August to Friday 27th August.  More details to 
come. 

 

Book Blanket: Monday 23rd August @ 8.45am. Year six students will 
be reading to a small group of Kindy to Year 5 students on picnic blan-
kets. 
 
Dress up Parade: Come dressed as book character on Wednesday 25th 

August @ 8.45am in the main undercover/grassed area (Kindy – Year 

6).   

Competition: Prep – Year 6.   

Imagine you are an archaeologist exploring the old world of Ancient Greece, Rome, or Egypt.  What have you 

found as you explore?  Recreate an artifact, building or a piece of clothing.  This needs to be handed into Mrs 

Morris by Week 6 Wednesday, 18th August.  One book prize for each year level.   

 

Danielle Morris  

Library and Inquiry Skills Teacher 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION  

Best wishes to our St Paul's Year 5 Boys Football (Soccer) Team who will be competing at 
the South East Queensland Primary Football Championships this Monday 19th July. Play 
hard, play fair, boys!  

 

Mrs Jessica Schneider  

Pe & Sport Coordinator  

TUCKSHOP ORDERS 

Tuckshop on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday will be available for online orders 
through Flexischools. The full menu will be available to order until Tuesdays at 
9:00am. A limited late order service through Flexischools will be available until 
9:00am each day.  

mailto:newsletter@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au?subject=Re:%20Newsletter

